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Dear Parents, 
It was lovely to see so many of you at the Naburn Village Christmas Bazaar on 
Saturday. Thankyou to all who supported the Friends of Naburn stall. I heard from 
Santa on his way out that all our children have been very good, so that was great 
news. 
After feedback from some of you, I am giving dates for this week and next in each 
newsletter, to see if that helps with your planning. 
 
What’s on: 

This week: 

Mon 20th  Nov KS1 gym club 
Malawi Club with Ms Cordingley and Mike Beresford, 4.15pm pick 
up 

Weds 22nd Nov 11.30am Flu vaccine R to Y4 
Online registration has now closed for the vaccine. If you would like 
your child to have the vaccine, I do now have a copy of the form 
for you to complete. Vaccination is offered to children in Reception 
to Year 4. 
Open the Book in the Village Hall 

Fri 24th Nov KS2 Archery Club  

Sat 25th Nov Friends of Naburn Race Night cancelled 

Next week: 

Mon 27th Nov KS1 gym club 

Tues 28th Nov Poetry day run by Yo-Yo for all children, based on our school values 

Weds 29th Nov Rev Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Some Y6 children to Maths Group at Fulford pm 

Thurs 30th Nov Christingle Launch with a visitor from the Children’s Society 

Fri 1st Dec Art Live Link for KS2 pm 
KS2 Archery Club  

 
 
Anti-Bullying week 
Well done to our School Council, who organised Anti-Bullying Week this year. The 
poster competition was won by Felix in Y3 and his poster will be displayed in school. 
The standard of entries was very high, so we will also be using some other children’s 
posters too. Thank you to all who entered. 
 
Shoe Boxes 
Thanks to all of you who filled a shoe box. Mrs Pemberton delivered 19 boxes to the 
drop-off point. Well done all. 
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Friends of Naburn 
Unfortunately, the Race Night on 25th November has been cancelled. Not 
enough tickets were sold to make the event viable. 
 
Christingles 
We would still like some volunteers to help to make Christingles in the last week of 
term. This involves some time at home organising resources and then spending time 
in school helping the children to actually make the Christingles. It is a very special 
task and the children love this part of Christmas. Let me know if you can help. 
 
Extreme Reading Competition 
Winners will be announced this week. All photos are on display in the entrance hall.  
 
Helpers in class 
Thankyou to those parents who stepped in to help on Friday’s visit for Year 5/6. 
One parent is still needed to help with PE on Fridays in Y3/4 from 11.15 until 12.15 
please, or 9.00 until 10.00 if that is better for someone. Please let me know if you can 
help.  
 
Parking Reminder 
Please remember to park your cars safely when dropping off and collecting your 
children from school. A few people have been spotted parking on double yellow lines, 
kerbs and footpaths. Thankyou 
 
Nativity Dates 
Here is a reminder of the dates of our nativity this year: 
Dress rehearsal 2pm on Tuesday 5th December 
Afternoon Performance at 2pm on Wednedsay 6th December 
Evening performance at 6.30pm on Thursday 7th December 
 
Children in Need 
Eli and Felix Dawson are completing a sponsored run around the Village Hall field at 
the weekend. If anyone would like to sponsor them, there is a form at school, 
together with a donations box. Also, if anyone would like to join them in this 
challenge, please contact Louise. Well done boys. Great idea. 

 
Many thanks, Mrs Christison  


